July 22, 2015

Professor Emir Ramic
Chairman, Institute for Research of Genocide Canada (IGC)
info@instituteforgenocide.org

Dear Professor Ramic:

Thank you for your letter regarding the 20" anniversary of the Srebrenica Genocide.

| share with you a sense of loss and grief over the horrific events of the Srebrenica Massacre. Nova
Scotia has a strong heritage of Canadian forces, including peace keeping efforts.

On July 11", Nova Scotians joined their fellow Canadians in remembering and honouring those who
suffered in Bosnia and Herzegovina from 1992-1995.

Thank you again for your letter.

Sincerely,

Honourable Stephen McNeil, M.L.A.
Premier of Nova Scotia



